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In the first half of term 1, our focus over the whole school is on 
developing teamwork. For P-2s this will be done through 

perceptual motor program (PMP). For 3-6s this will be achieved 
through a variety of minor games.  

The second half of the term, the whole school will be focused of 
training for the whole school cross country at the end of term. This 

will be on Wednesday 27th of March, completed at school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


